
 

 
 

 

 

 

South Express MCR (Templeton 

to Islington) tender pack 
 

Date Requested:  5 September 2025 

Date Provided:   15 September 2025 

 

Request 
 
 

Please advise when the South Express MCR (Templeton to Islington) tender pack is due to be released. It was 

my understanding this should have happened in either June, July or August but I have yet to see this. 
 

There is a high-level of public interest in this project (it is listed as being of metropolitan significance). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Council Response 

 

 
Staff can confirm that the current plan is for this to be released next Thursday 18 September 
2025. It will be completed by months end.  
 


